
Saves time by reducing the
number of statements to
sort through
Offers a clearer picture of
a family's total amount
owed
Helps avoid the need to
send multiple payments

We have a gift 
for our patients! 

You asked for simpler bills. We're happy to announce
that for service dates after December 11, 2020, you'll
receive one bill for your whole family. 
This change:

Family billing is coming soon.

WWW.CHCSKS.ORG

Please turn this page over to
view an example.



Family billing offers a consolidated
statement to the guarantor, or the
person responsible for paying the bill. 

QUESTIONS? 
CALL OUR BUSINESS OFFICE AT 785-889-4272
OR 1-800-531-9151 (CHOOSE OPTION 3)

Pay your bill online: Visit www.chcsks.org and
click "Online Bill Pay" at the top of the page.

Bill shows services and
payments for each
patient in the family
(Fred and Alex ZZTest)
on one statement.*

* This change does not
apply to existing balances
for dates of service before
December 11, 2020. 


